
I've lived in Oregon since 1976 and since they removed the hatch box program I've seen the numbers of salmon and steelhead in 
the river has declined dramatically since the early 90s I think if they resubmitted the hatbox program to the public the numbers the 
fish in the river would increase dramatically and Sportsmen and Wildlife would benefit from the program


